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PXIL MD & CEO unveils strategic plans for boosting India-ASEAN Power Trading at 

CII Roundtable 

New Delhi, 13th August 2024  

Today, MD & CEO, PXIL Shri Satyajit Ganguly delivered a notable address at a 

roundtable conference organized by the Confederation of Indian Industry (CII). The event, 

held at India Habitat Centre in New Delhi, focused on "India-ASEAN Power Trading and 

Regional Grid Connectivity: Challenges and Intervention Required." 

In his address, Shri Ganguly emphasized the pivotal role of power exchanges in 

facilitating efficient and transparent cross-border electricity trading between India and 

ASEAN nations. He underscored the significance of enhancing regional grid connectivity 

to support sustainable energy integration and address the challenges of fluctuating power 

supplies and market volatility. He highlighted several key interventions needed to 

advance regional power trading. These included improving grid infrastructure, 

standardizing regulatory frameworks, and fostering collaborative platforms for market 

integration. He also pointed out the importance of aligning national policies with regional 

goals to ensure a seamless and robust energy trading environment. Overall, his insights 

offered a forward-looking perspective on enhancing energy cooperation in the region, 

aiming to leverage power trading as a catalyst for economic growth and energy security. 


